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FINANCIAL REPORT FOR FEBRUARY 

Church Regular Special 

Bethany 296.00  

Blue Spring 1,329.41  

Buffalo 0  

Cadiz 1,921.17  

Canton 658.21 250.00 

Cerulean 376.00  

Delmont 0  

Donaldson Creek 1,811.03  

East Cadiz 780.84  

Hurricane 400.00  

Liberty Point 426.90  

Locust Grove 561.00 100.00 

Maple Grove 300.00  

New Hope 242.50 350.00 

New Jerusalem 0  

New Light 0  

Oak Grove 153.83  

Ponderosa 469.96 100.00 

Rock Front 200.00  

Rocky Ridge 257.00  

South Union 83.85  

Wallonia 400.00 350.00 

Misc. Income 0 950.00 

Total 10,667.70 2,100.00 

  12,767.70 

Interest NOW Acc. 1.30  

Assoc. Mission Project 1,750.00 

Deaf Ministry 350.00 

  

  

Subtotals                                         10,669.00 2,100.00 

Total income $12,769.00 

Monthly expense 10,187.23 
  
Regular Fund  
Beginning Balance $7,027.78 
Interest Received 1.30 
Gifts 10,718.70 
Trans– Contingency Fund  
Trans– OMC  
Trans– Building Maintenance Fund -1,500.00 
Trans– Associational Mission Project  
Expense Checks Written -7245.37 
Ending Balance $9,002.41 
Treasurer:  Louise Fuller 2/25/19  
  

Robby Shearon– 3/5 

Natalie Shearon– 3/25 

 

 

 

Calendar 

Of 

Events 

Shepherding  Conf. 

Feb. 28-Mar. 2 

Griffin Gate Marriott,  

Lexington 

 

Alaska Missions Meeting 

March 3, 2:00 p.m. 

 

West KY Evangelism 

Conference, Southside BC 

(No Mission Board) 

 

Week of Prayer &  

Mission Study for  

NAMB & Annie Arm-
strong Easter Offering 

Mar. 3-10 

 

Daylight Savings Begins 

March 10 

 

Choir Practice 

March 11, 7 p.m. 

 

Search Committee Meeting 

March 14, 6:30 p.m. 

 

Search Committee Meeting 

March 28, 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

DOM Search Committee Report 

 

Servants in Christ, 

I hope and pray that each of you is hav-
ing a blessed day and week.  The DOM 
Search Team has decided to send out a 
survey to all of the LRBA churches to 
gauge where the churches see the associ-
ation at as well as the role the new DOM 
will play in the progression of our asso-
ciation.  We are asking that each of the 
Pastors will use this survey with the 
other members of your church’s leader-
ship team to discuss our association and 
the future and hope that you see God has 
lain out for us.  We feel like the inclu-
sion of each church’s leadership team 
will broaden the reach of the association 
in our churches as it will help you to 
deepen the knowledge of the association, 
its work, its history, and its future within 
your church and overall in the associa-
tion.  We ask that you would submit one 
copy of this survey per church back to 
Mrs. Shari at the association office by 
March 1, 2019.  You may email your 
response to her, or drop off a written 
copy to her at the office.  This survey 
will be anonymous and used by the 
DOM Search Team as we plan our pro-
cess forward with candidates to feel the 
role as DOM/AMS for our associa-
tion.  If you have any questions, you can 
respond to me directly at the phone 
number below or by email at pas-
tor.nichols@bellsouth.net, or you may 
contact Mrs. Shari and she will get your 
questions to the search team.  We will 
respond to your questions as fast as pos-
sible to not hinder any discussions in 
your church leadership team. 

 

Please continue to be praying for your 
search team as we seek God’s will for 
our association, the man that He has 
chosen to lead our association in to the 
future, and most of all the glorifying of 
our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ 
through our service on this team. 

 

God Bless, 

Bro. Steven Nichols, Pastor New Hope 
Baptist Church 

(270)350-1494 

mailto:pastor.nichols@bellsouth.net
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